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PCMD/ N.RLY 
Central Hospital,  
New Delhi 
 

Sub: - Regarding Extension of Pan India Cashless Treatment facilities to Railway 
Beneficiaries at AIIMs & PGIs – (at par with other Central Government 
employees & Pensioners/ CGHS Beneficiaries).  

Ref: - 1. Letter No. RSCWS/CHD/PCMD/2023-16 Dated: 18.09.2023 

 2. Letter number No. RSCWS/CHD/Memo-DGRHS/2023-11 dtd 30/06/2023 

 3. Govt. of India, Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Department of Health & 
Family Welfare. Directorate General of CGHS letter F No. Z16025/12/ 2023/ 
CGHS-111 Dated 31-05-2023. 

 4. Press Release by MoH&FW dated 27-06-2023 Regarding MOA between 
AIIMS-New Delhi, PGIMER-Chandigarh & JIPMER-Pondicherry. 

 5. Office Order No. EV(9)PGI-MS/MA-10-A/2023/MSNVR3022 dtd 08.07.2023 
for cashless treatment to all the CGHS beneficiaries at PGIMER-
Chandigarh. 

 6. MOH & FW letter F.No.28016/61/2023-PMSSY-V (E.O. 8220644) dated 
04.09.2023 

Dear Sir, 
 
Your kind attention is called to our letter number Nos. RSCWS/CHD/ PCMD/ 2023-16 
Dated: 18.09.2023 addressed your office and RSCWS/CHD/Memo-DGRHS/2023-11 
dated 30/06/2023 addressed to Chairman & Chief Executive Officer, Railway Board, 
Rail Bhawan, NEW-DELHI and copy to Director General, Railway Health Services, 
Railway Board, Rail Bhawan, NEW-DELHI on the above cited subject.  
 
MOH&FW have signed MAO with AIIMS and PGIs vide reference at 4 and 5 above. 
PGI Chandigarh has appointed a Nodal officer to ensure cashless treatment to 
CGHS beneficiaries. Railway is also the Central Govt body and you are requested to 
explore possibilities to have tie-ups and make sustainable system for cashless 
treatment to Railway Pensioners and in-service Railway employees at AIIMS and 
PGIs in line with the facilities exists for Central Govt. Employees under CGHS 
scheme.  
 
Through this reminder, you are requested to look at above referred letters & get 
suitable MOU signed with AIIMS and PGIs in Northern area of your Jurisdiction for 
Cashless treatment to every railway employee in service or retired at PGIs and 
AIIMS hospitals in line with the facilities available for Government employees under 
CGHS scheme.  

Sincerely yours, 

 
SAT PAL SINGH 

Secretary General 
 


